
                          

 

 
 

21 January 2011 
 
 
Dear Customer 
 
We have been informed by manufacturer CTC that deliveries commencing from January 2011 of high voltage AC 
capacitors will undergo a change of epoxy coating to implement Halogen free material. As a result of this process 
the epoxy colour will change to a darker blue colour, see picture below. This change will not impact the form, fit or 
function of the device. 
 
 

 
 
Please make the relevant person(s) in your purchasing department aware of this discontinuation to avoid any disruption to your 
manufacturing. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Anglia 

 


